
 
 
 

 
Announcement of NaKham Subdistrict Administrative Organization 

Subject: Policy of not accepting gifts or profits from performing duties (No Gift Policy) 
Fiscal year 2025 

 
  The NaKham Subdistrict Administrative Organization places importance on 
managing organizations with good governance in order to build faith and confidence in 
society. NaKham Subdistrict Administrative Organization It is a good governance organization. 
I, in my capacity as the President of the NaKham Subdistrict Administrative Organization         
I would like to announce and express my intention to perform my duties and manage the 
affairs of the country. Especially preventing and suppressing corruption in the public sector.   
I will perform my duties to the best of my ability with responsibility, honesty, transparency, 
following guidelines for promoting ethics and adhering to the principles of good governance. 
I would like to ask all NaKham Subdistrict Administrative Organization officials to have the 
intention of not accepting either gifts or profits from performing their duties both before and 
after performing their duties, which will cause corruption and misconduct both now and in 
the future. In addition, I will stand up against all forms of corruption to promote the value of 
honesty. and create an ethical corporate culture in a strong and sustainable way. 

  Therefore, it is announced and practiced throughout. 

   This announcement was made in December 2024 
 
 
      Mr. Banyat Promphakdee 
         President of Na Khaem Subdistrict Administrative Organization 


